
Dear Families,
It’s been another busy week at NRJ. Thank
you for all the donations that you kindly
sent on Friday for the Summer Fair. If you
are able to help at the even, please sign
up here:
https://forms.gle/9kvvDdVWcUoxYtn2A

Thank you also for contributing towards
the cake sale to raise funds for Maggie’s.
The girls have raised a staggering £3,120
so far! Our wonderful Nevill Road family
also supported them on a sponsored walk
that took place for the charity last week.  
If you would like to donate, please
follow this link:
https://www.gofundme.com/f/walk-for-
maggies-annabel-and-imogen

I hope you have a wonderful weekend.

Kind regards
Mrs Cliff

Together Everyone Achieves More

Our Curriculum
This week, Year 6 have enjoyed playing

shotput golf during our athletic PE lessons
with Mrs Furber. The children used their

teamwork skills to get the bean bag into the
‘hole’ in the least amount of shots🏅⛳

This week in Year 3, we began drawing a
variety of ancient Egyptian symbols and

patterns onto the textured paper we
created last week using oil pastels. They

look amazing!

Year 6 have had an amazing visit from the
NSPCC for an important workshop on

speaking out and staying safe🔒



WATER SAFETY

We have now moved to Instagram - please follow us @nrjuniors

Photos of the week

KEEPING OUR 
CHILDREN SAFE
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With the summer season approaching
and as temperatures rise, children are

tempted to cool off with a swim in a
river, canal, lake or reservoir.

We want to ensure that children are
aware of the dangers of open water

swimming.
Generally there is no supervision.

The cold-water temperature can claim
your life in minutes - even if you are a

strong swimmer.
It’s difficult to estimate the depth of the

water. It may be much deeper much
shallower than expected.

There are often no suitable places to
get out of the water due to steep slimy

banks or sides.
There is no way of knowing what lies

beneath - there could be weeds, pipes,
shopping trolleys, sharp metal or

broken bottles.

In Year 3, we’ve been incredibly lucky to
work with The Hallé on our very own

musical composition inspired by our science
topic on bones and skeletons! This week, we

proudly performed our piece to an
audience of parents and it was amazing to
share what we’ve created. We’ve absolutely

loved being so creative with music and
instruments! 🥁

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/beat-the-heat-hot-weather-advice/beat-the-heat-staying-safe-in-hot-weather#cooldown


 

Monday 7  July - Y6 show dress rehearsalth

Tuesday 8  July - Y6 show 2pmth

                                 OPEN EVENING - meet the new teacher / look at books 3.30pm - 5.00pm

Wednesday 9  July - Transition afternoon (Y2) Parents collect from Juniorsth

                                      Y6 show 6pm

Thursday 10  July - Transition morning (Y2)th

                                   - Stockport Music Service Concert for parents - 9.15am

Friday 11  July - Summer Fair / non uniform day / Y2 and Y3 PE morning at the
Juniors.

th

Monday 14  July - Front Row concert for parents - 9.15amth

Wed 16  - Fri 18  July - Y6 Residential to Conwayth th

Monday 21  July - Transition afternoon (Y3 - 5)st

Wednesday 23  July - Y6 party (held in school - times tbc)rd

Thursday 24  July - Transition morning (Y3 - 5)th

Friday 25  July - Last day of term / Y6 Leavers assembly 2pmth

Please note there may be further dates added in red to the diary as more
events are confirmed.
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